

## Froebelian School Lower Kindergarten's Welcome Letter 8<sup>th</sup> March 2024

Next week, the whole school ethos theme will be:

## We have a positive attitude

## Dear Parent

This week the children enjoyed celebrating World Book Day. Lower Kindergarten joined together with Kindergarten to read the story, 'Spinderella.' The children then completed activities based on the book, and retold the story, creating a story board together. The children thought about the initial sound of words and some had a go at writing the letters. All the children had fun making spiders; this helped to practise their counting skills, as they counted out the correct number of legs. We also had fun learning some spider facts and singing spider songs!

In Mathematics, we have continued to work with numbers to ten, focusing on counting and ordering numbers correctly. We have also thought about how to make ten, and used tens frames to help see this visually.

We have also talked about Mother's Day, including the traditions and celebrations. We hope you all enjoy the Mother's Day treat!

Have a lovely weekend.

From the LKG team

Judith Giles, Clare McCaig and Ruth Greenhough

## Dates for your diary:

March	
Fri 15	Comic Relief - Go Red with Blue Peter, Bake Off and Cake Sale
	Parent Forum 3.30-4.30pm
	FPTA Pre-loved Uniform Sale 3.00 – 5.00pm